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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Monday, June 5, 2017 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
June 5, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in the library/media center at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 
53034. 
 
Present: Barb May (Chair); Jay Behnke, board member; Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

 
Old Business:  

 Senior Projects: Planning for 2017 – 2018—The class of 2018 received their information on the senior project.  Several 
students have handed in proposals.  Students and parents both were given opportunities to receive the information.   

 Jr./Sr. High School Scheduling—Scheduling with students is complete.  The new schedule had very few glitches within it.   
The next step is for Jenny Nettesheim and Clint Bushey to get the schedule into Infinite Campus.  This will be completed 
by July 1 so that all of the information will be included in the year roll over within the system. 

 Curricular Updates—Dave Jasperson requested that a machine that is not useable at this point get updated in the shop.  
We will be looking at new books to purchase for Human Anatomy and Consumer Math as well as Probability and 
Statistics.  We are working on a partnership with UW Oshkosh to create two classes that students will be able to take to 
receive college credit.  The classes are through the math department. 

New Business: 

 District Level Testing for 2017-2018—The committee was updated on local assessments for next year.  The district will be 
using Fastbridge for K-8 and then Star Testing for 9-11. 

 
 
 


